
From: Mark Davis [mailto:mdavis@vpr.net]  
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 12:28 PM 
To: Donovan, Thomas <Thomas.Donovan@vermont.gov>; Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Silver, Natalie <Natalie.Silver@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Morris records request 
 
Mr. Attorney General, Charity, Natalie- 
 
Attached please find a public records request pertaining to the Kiah Morris investigation. Many thanks. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mark Davis 
Assistant News Director, Vermont Public Radio 
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January 18, 2019 

Attorney General T.J. Donovan 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT, 05609 

Dear Attorney General Donovan: 

Pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records Act, I hereby request a copy of materials from the 
investigation of harassment and other alleged crimes against Kiah Morris and the conduct of the 
Bennington Police Department in the matter. This request includes, but is not limited to, 
investigative reports, witness statements and transcripts of interviews. 

In the event that there are fees, I would be grateful if you would inform me of the total charges in 
advance of fulfilling my request. I would prefer the request filled electronically, by e-mail 
attachment, if available.  

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. I look forward to receiving 
your response to this request within three business days, as the statute requires. If there is 
anything I can do to help facilitate this request, please contact me at (802) 598-8791, or 
mdavis@vpr.net. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mark Davis 
Assistant News Director, Vermont Public Radio 
365 Troy Avenue 
Colchester, VT, 05446 
 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Mark Davis 
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